
December 31, 1997 

 

Dr. Larry Haapanen 

Professor of Communications 

Lewis-Clark State College 

Lewiston, ID 83501 

 

Dear Dr. Haapanen: 

 

Thank you for your letter of November 24, 1997 to Judge John R. Tunheim, Chairman of the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  Judge Tunheim has asked me to respond to you. 

 

I forwarded your letter to the appropriate staff member.  We will follow up with a more substantive 

response as soon as we have additional information relating to Secret Service Agent Forrest V. 

Sorrels’ testimony before the Warren Commission and the handwritten notes which constituted a 

portion of Exhibit #3-A. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director  


